
We created a version of  this  infographic for  each school  and handed them out during

fall  Parent-Teacher  conferences  along  with  a  magnetic  clip.  The  hope  was  that  they

would  hang  it  on  their  refrigerator  as  a  reminder  and  be  able  to  track  absences  by

marking off one of the mascot faces for each day of absence to give them a visual way

to track the accumulation of absences and hopefully prevent chronic absenteeism. We

will  be  evaluating  our  chronic  absenteeism rates  and  comparing  them to  last  year  at

the end of this school year.


